

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

BUFFALO DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 1776 NIAGARA STREET BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14207-3199

REPLY TO

Executive Office

DEC 16 2009

Honorable Town Board Town Of Lewiston Town Hall 1375 Ridge Road PO Box 330 Lewiston, New York 14092

SUBJECT: Town of Lewiston Senior Center

Dear Lewiston Town Board:

Thank you for allowing the US Army Corps of Engineers, Buffalo District, to utilize the Lewiston Senior Center during the past year for our Niagara Falls Storage Site and Lake Ontario Ordnance Works public meetings. We sincerely appreciate the assistance we have received from Jeannette Colosano and her staff, who have been very accommodating with our meeting schedules and availability of the Center.

The Senior Center is a great facility and we look forward to hosting future quarterly meetings there.

Have a safe and healthy holiday season and a Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Daniel B. Snead, P.E.

Lieutenant Colonel, Corps of Engineers

District Commander